
 

 

 

Date: September 28, 2024 

Ref- BSE/2024-25/28 

  

To, 

Corporate Relationship Department, 
BSE Limited 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Tower, 
Dalal Street, 
 
Dear Sir/Ma’am, 
 
Sub: Receipt of In-principle approval letter from BSE Limited for proposed Rights Issue of 
the Company. 
 
Scrip Code No.: 539399 
   

Dear Sir/Madam, 

We wish to inform that with reference to the application dated August 28, 2024 the Company has 
received in-principle approval letter from BSE Limited vide its “Letter” no. 
LOD/RIGHT/KS/FIP/1008/2024-25 dated September 27, 2024 for the Proposed Rights Issue of 
the Equity Shares of the Company.  
 
Kindly take the above intimation on record.  
Thanking you, 

 

Yours faithfully, 

For Bella Casa Fashion & Retail Limited 

 

 

Sonika Gupta 

Company Secretary & Compliance Officer 

M. No. A38676 
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